
PHE Winter
performance

JOIN US!

Please join us in celebrating the holidays and
enjoy the music and performances that our
students and staff have planned for you. 

DECEMBER 13
AND 14

8:30AM

in order to accommodate
all families, we will have
two performances. onE

on dec 13 and one on dec
14. if your child's last
name begins with a-l,

please attend on 12/13,
m-z will attend on

12/14.




